
 
Novugen Signs Letter of Intent with Politeknik Nilai  

to Strengthen Collaboration in Talent Development 

 

Novugen is pleased to announce the signing of a Letter of Intent (LOI) with Politeknik Nilai 

on 5th December 2024 at Novugen Pharma Manufacturing Plant in Bandar Enstek, Negeri 

Sembilan. The partnership focuses on bridging the gap between academia and industry by 

providing students with valuable hands-on experience through comprehensive, structured 

industrial training and technical programs designed to equip them with skills needed to excel 

in the pharmaceutical manufacturing field. 

 

 
 

The event began with an opening speech by Sreenivasa Reddy Battula, SVP of Technical 

Operations at Novugen, followed by insightful programs, including a visit to Novugen’s 

USFDA-compliant manufacturing facility. The highlight of the event was the officiation 

ceremony, led by Ms. Felicia Tan, Senior Director of Human Resources at Novugen and En. 

Haji Wan Zulkifly bin Wan Zakaria, Director of Politeknik Nilai. 

 

 
 

The ceremony was also attended by key representatives from both organizations, including 

Encik Paramananthan A/L Balakrishnan, Head of Corporate, Industrial Services & 

Employability Centre, and Ts. Khairul Nizam bin Kamarudin, Head of the Department of 

Mechanical Engineering, along with other representatives from Politeknik Nilai. In addition to 

the key initiatives outlined in the LOI, this collaboration also seeks to explore additional 

programs that will further enhance student development and strengthen Malaysia’s 

pharmaceutical talent ecosystem. 

 



 

 
 

This collaboration marks a significant step in strengthening the ties between Novugen and 

Politeknik Nilai, aimed at developing industry-ready talent. We look forward to the positive 

impact it will have on both organizations and the nation’s broader industry in the future. 


